
SS KLEM 54 

TELEPHONE 1410 1.25 MILES NORTH ON 

POST OFFICE BOX 1410 

SS 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD 2 
Walnutport, Pa'. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

1410 K. C. 
1000 WATTS 

Le Mars, Iowa 

March t, 1955 

HIGHWAY 33 

ss 

Thank you very much for your report on reception of our 
D -X program on January 10. Yours was one of 66 valid reports 
received, so you can understand our delay in verification. 

This letter will verify your reception epf KLEM during its 
special test transmission between 2:00 - 2:30P'CST, January 
10, 1955; this verification being based on your report, which 
was substantially correct. 

Incidentally, KLEM recieved reports from 28 states, Canada, 
and New Zealand -- a very gratifying response. 

Again, many thanks for your report. 

Yours for good D-X-ing, 

,24 
R. H. Coddingto 
Chief Engineer 

"Voice Of The Northwest Iowa Farmer" 


